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EDGE Starts!

The first meeting of the EDGE (Empowering Digital
Teachers) was held on 29 January 2021.

On this occasion we had the opportunity to get

to know the different points of view of the participating
partners. The comparison and study of the different
local contexts were fundamental to put down roots

and to find the best digital teaching skills.

This newsletter is a regularly
distributed publication which
generally concerns the news of the
EDGE project.

This allows a detailed view of the
activities of the participating
partners in the various local
contexts.




ENHANCE THEIR DIGITAL
TEACHING SKILLS

The EDGE project will allow
teachers to build on their
existing experience and
embed proven digital
teaching & learning
strategies in daily practice.
They'll learn how to design,
develop, implement and
validate active learning
methodologies based on
digital technologies

IMPROVE THEIR
CONFIDENCE

There is a lot to think about
when implementing digital
technologies with classes.
The EDGE project will
provide teachers with a
jargon free guide and
targeted training to help
them understand the
benefits of using technology
with the pupils.

AN INNOVATIVE TRAINING
PATH FOR YOU

The EDGE project will help
teachers explore the benefits
of using digital skills, show
how to get started with their
own virtual learning
environment (VLE) or help
them make the best of their
existing VLE. EDGE will help
meet students' expectations
and advance their school's
practice.

On the 30th of June a second
meeting was held by the EDGE
(Empowering Digital Teachers
in a changing world) team.

At this meeting the latest
revision of the guide was
shared.

Soon it will be made available
to the teachers.

FIRST IN PRESENCE MEETING

The pandemic of Covid-19
really impacted the project

EDGE.
For many months it was

impossible for the team to

meet. Several online

meetings were held and,
fortunately, the project was
able to continue.

But eventually, in October, we
managed to meet in presence

in Mestre (Italy) for the 1st
time and discuss the next
steps.

The guide, the courses,
communication and
dissemination were in the
agenda of the meeting.




